
Dear Wickershei:m.e::, 
Pardon the delay in replying to yours of the 21st 

but I have been away. I have written at once to l'ower, as I ' 
feel sure th at you_r nomination to honorary membership passed 
the Council of the Section and it may not have been sent on for 
confirmrtion to the General Council. I am sure it is all 
right. 

I have just .;eard from Persia that the consent is given 
for the repair of Avicenna' s tomb, so that I w ·.11 at once prepare 
the circular. Would these be the proper people fl"'om France to 
ask to join the General Comraittee? - The Dean of tlle Paris Faculty, 
the President of the Academy of Medicine, the President of the 
Society for the History of Medicine, the Pr'Jfessor of History of 
the Paris Faculty~ and, I suppose, the Dean of the 111edical 
School at Algiers. 

July 6th 1914. 

Dr. ':fickersheimer, 
16,Rue Buonaparte, 

Paris 
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